
 

This month has been full of good news!  

God is doing great things! 

 



 
 
 

   

 

Friday before Easter we did a middle eastern meal together. It included elements of 
the Passover, foot washing, studying the Bible around tables and worship! Emmerie 
did a great job as chef and organizer! 



 



 

 

Sunday morning was a blast! We did a short gathering and a BBQ with games and egg hunts 
after. The weekend was busy but amazing. 

We have been praying for 3 people connected with our group for a while. All 3 had 
questions and were searching for answers. During the gathering, after an amazing testimony 
by a lady from our group and the gospel presented and offered, all 3 of these people 
responded. 1 recommitted her life to Jesus and the other 2 guys trusted Jesus for the first 
time! 

We could not have planned a better Sunday! 

As you think of Renee, Brian and Jake would you pray that God gives them “roots.” We want 
them to grow and see the amazing poem God has prepared in advance for them. 

 

Thank you all for praying with us and for our family! 

If you would like us to come and share in person or over a call, reach out. We love 
talking about Las Vegas and what God is doing! We would love to make that 
happen. 

 


